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Capitol Hill Concert Series! 

Sunday, September 22 
Lincoln Park 
6 – 7 p.m.  
 
The fun continues this weekend. 
Throw on your dancing shoes and 
come listen to the Rock-A-Sonics. 
 
The Rock-A-Sonics are an exciting 
rockabilly band led by young 
phenom, Willie Barry who is getting 
attention around the globe. They 
play a versatile mix of authentic 
rockabilly, vintage country, and 
atomic age rock and roll. 
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Lincoln Park comes to life 

in September with the NPS 

sponsored concert series! 

The concerts are 
reminiscent of ones held in 
the late 1960s as part of 
the Summer in the Parks 
program which promoted 
racial harmony and the use 
of parks through music, 
reading, sports and other 
activities. 


